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All Saints CE First School 
School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR 

www.allsaints-leigh.school  T: 01889 502289 
 
 
14th November 2022 Newsletter 

 

Anti-Bullying Week  
This week is National Anti-Bullying week and so 
the children will be completing activities to help 
them think and learn about bullying and how to 
“Reach Out” to make a difference.  We are 
inviting the children to wear odd socks on 
Wednesday 16th November to demonstrate 
being unique.   
 

Children in Need  
This Friday is Children in Need and so we are 
inviting the children to wear non-uniform with 
a donation that will go directly to the 
Children in Need campaign.   

 

Staffing 

Unfortunately we have a number of staff unable 
to work this week and so we have had to make 
some modifications to cover the classes.  Miss 
Claire will be in Pre-School on Tuesday and Mr 
Lee and Mrs Abbott will have class 2 and 3 
together in the hall for the rest of the week.  
They have planned learning activities to ensure 
the learning is adapted to suit the different 
levels of the children.  We wish our hard working 
staff a speedy recovery and we thank-you for 
your understanding and patience.   

 

Class 1 Update 
Miss Halton has made some slight changes to 
when reading and library books will be issued 

Autumn Term Dates                        

Monday 21st November – Full Governing Board 
Meeting 

Thursday 22nd November – NaturNutz Family 
Learning 3.15pm to 4.30pm 

Monday 28th November – Christmas Decorations 
made in school supported by the FLSA 

Thursday 1st December – Christmas Carol Service 
6pm in school 

Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Dinner day 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day  

Monday 12th December – Christmas Party 

Wednesday 14th December – Pantomime Visit 

Thursday 15th December – Christmas Film  

Friday 16th December – End of term  

 

 

 

2023 
 Tuesday 3rd January – INSET Day 

Wednesday 4th January – INSET Day 

Thursday 5th January – School re-opens  
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to the children.  Books will be issued on a 
Friday to be returned on a Thursday each 
week.  Nursery children who are not in on 
these days will have books changed on the 
next day they are in.   

 

 

 

 
Christmas Carol Service 

 

 The children are busy rehearsing for their 
Christmas Carol Service which they will perform 
on Thursday 1st December at 6pm in school.  This 
is not a ticket event but please note we can only 
accommodate 2 guests per family please.  The 
big performance will take place in the summer 
term where wider family members will be able to 
attend.  Thanks for your understanding.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Illness  

 
 Please be aware we do have some cases 
of Covid at the moment.  There is no 
requirement to test but it might be useful if 
your child is unwell to know the cause of 
their illness. 
Please remember that if your child has 
sickness or diarrhea they must go 48 hours 
clear before returning to school.  This is 
guidelines that we have to follow NHS 
England and is the same in any school.   
 
 

 

 

 


